
                                                                                                  
                              

Office of Engineering and Construction 

UTILITY WORK 
NOTIFICATION 

 

Dear Property Owner/Resident:  

 

The City of Baltimore’s Office of Engineering and Construction will be performing important 

utility work in your area. The work to be performed consists of emergency repairs/planned 

maintenance/urgent need repairs/planned capital work for the storm, water or sanitary utility. 
   

PARKING RESTRICTIONS WILL BE IN EFFECT FOR THE DATE, TIME, AND ADDRESS LISTED 
  

Date: 
Thursday,  January 19, 2017 through Wednesday, January 25, 2017  

Excluding Weekends   

Time: 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Address and Zip:  
714 – 802 Winans Way 

Baltimore Maryland, 21229 

City Council District: 8
TH

 

Police District: Southwestern 

Description of Work 

To Be Completed: 

Contractors will be performing repairs on the sanitary sewer. Residents 

should limit heavy sewer use (showering and clothes washing) only while 

construction crews are on site.   

WATER SERVICES WILL NOT BE INTERRUPTED. 

Contact Person: 

Project #: SC-920 

Contractor: SAK 

Name: Contact Information: 

Project Manager 

Aurelian Nicolau 

 

Resident Inspector 

Mike Sedler 

410-215-2806 

Aurelian.Nicolau@baltimorecity.gov 

 

443-417-6592 

Msedler@hazenandsawyer.com 

If you have any questions about this project please call (410) 396-3440 Monday through Friday between 

8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

 

If you have a residential disability parking permit, please call Dr. Nollie Wood, Jr. at 443-984-3170 

for any questions. Please call 311 (in Baltimore City) or (410) 396-5352 (in Baltimore County) for 

weekend and after-hours concerns or for service requests.   
 

While we endeavor to do everything we can to make operations run smoothly and with minimum 

disruptions for you and your neighbors, there are times when that will not be possible due to the nature of 

our work. We do want to hear from you whether it is a suggestion on how we can improve our work or to 

acknowledge a successful outcome.  

 

Thank you in advance for your patience. 

  


